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158 Iverson Road

NW6 2HH

NW6 2HH

19/07/2017  11:33:502017/3258/P OBJ Tom Schneider I would like to strongly oppose this application.

1. it is incorrect that other properties have roof terraces at this low level. All other properties 

have roof terraces at the 2nd floor level. 

2. We had no objection to the roof terrace at 2nd floor level as this is not directly overlooking 

our garden but at this ground floor level, it would be virtually on top of us.

3. Myself and many neighbours have complained about the bifold doors that were added 

without permission as they cause a lot of overlooking and would obviously lead to a terrace 

but were ASSURED by the council that a terrace would NOT be allowed and a Juliet balcony 

would be enforced.

4. A screened terrace would give the occupants privacy but would not give privacy to the 

neighbours. (you can look out but not see in)

5. There would be no way to stop future occupants from scaling down the screen or removing 

it altogether.

158-A Iverson 

Road

NW6 2HH

NW6 2HH

19/07/2017  11:40:462017/3258/P OBJLETTE

R

 Charlotte Abbiss I would like to oppose this application.

A. This is directly overlooking our garden but at this ground floor level, it would be an invasion 

of our privacy.

B. No other properties have roof terraces at the 2nd floor level. 

C. We were told by the council and enforcement officers that the currently illegal terrace 

would be replaced with a Juliet balcony

D. A screened terrace would not work as they could still look out onto our garden from a very 

close range.

E.There would be nothing to stop future occupants from  removing this screen.

162b Iverson Road

London

NW6 2HH

19/07/2017  11:49:172017/3258/P OBJCOMP

AP

 Luisa Caruso I strongly object to this as an invasion of my privacy since the terrace looks directly into my 

bedroom. There is likely to be an increase in noise. The developer already installed doors 

instead of the window without permission. The Coumcil instructed her to install a balustrade 

to prevent the roof being used as a terrace. The developer flauted this and installed a balcony. 

I and other neighbours raised objections and were promised by Camdeh Council that it would 

be removed by the developer. This has not happened.
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